
Stay and Play 
You are invited to spend some time in 

the classroom with your child. 

 

Week beginning 8th October 

8.40 - 9.30am (or earlier if needed) 

Please sign up for one session. 

Sign-up sheets by Parents’ Notice Board in classroom 

from Monday 1/10/18.(Or email us if you don’t drop 

off/pick up and we will sort out a day for you). 

 

 


